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Reception News
19.07.19

Dear Parents and Carers

This has been our last week together in Reception and it has been a very busy one! On Thursday we finished our
week by coming in just like the older children do, through the Key Stage One playground. We were so impressed
with how mature all of the children were and how well they coped with this part of the transition process. We will
carry on coming in this way next week.
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On Tuesday morning we really enjoyed going to watch the Year 2's graduation assembly, which was 7 g
all about their hopes and dreams for the future. The Reception children really enjoyed listening 4

to the fantastic speaking and singing that the Year 2 children did. Well done Year 2!

On Tuesday afternoon we went to watch year 6 perform their production. The children really
enjoyed the story and we were so impressed with how well the children remembered lots of
lines, sung and danced! Thank you year 6. Our Reception children sat beautifully even though
the play was quite long and it was very hot in the hall. Tt really reminded us how sensible they
are! Fantastic Reception.

On Wednesday the children went up to spend some time in their new classes. Whilst this was sad in many ways it was
also very exciting and we were so proud of the maturity that they showed. We heard from all of the children and
teachers that they had a fantastic morning fogether.

As this week draws to an end we would like to express our thanks to all of you for your v "
support and cooperation during the school year. We have had a lovely year with the children Cop ‘ ,‘
and have really enjoyed watching the children grow and progress. We are sad to see them & ééf
leave Reception but we feel really proud of each of them and wish them lots of luck as they w
move into Year 11 We look forward to seeing the children come back to school and join Year 1

on Wednesday 4th September.

achievements of children from each class as well as a range of other achievements for children

\ who have had excellent attendance and super behaviour throughout not only this term but the
whole school year. In the afternoon the children who have received a 'Star’ award this term will
attend Mr Richings tea party where they will be doing some dancing, eating some cake and
spending some time with Mr Richings.

\ Next week we will have our special Star of the Term assembly where we will celebrate the

On Wednesday we will be attending the ‘Leavers Assembly' to say goodbye and wish good luck
to our lovely Year 6 children. We are sure all of the Reception children will enjoy the singing
and memories that the Year 6's are going to share with us. We will also be wishing a fond
farewell to some staff members that are leaving this year.

Thank you again and we hope that you have a lovely summer!
Mrs Dodds, Mrs Hall and all of the Reception Team.




